
Kentucky Rural Water Association
Helping water and wastewater utilities help themselves

March 6, 2015
RECEIVED

MAR 11 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director
Public Service Commission
P. O. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Re: Case No. 2014-00429
Kentucky Rural Water Association's 2015 Management Conference

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Kentucky Rural Water Association (KRWA) was scheduled to host our 2015
Management Conference at the Sloan Convention Center/Holiday Inn University Plaza
on February 16-19,2015 in Bowling Green, Kentucky. Unfortunately, due to extreme
weather conditions this conference was cancelled.

Kentucky Rural Water Association would like to thank the Kentucky Public Service
Commission for their approval of the training opportunities we offer water district
commissioners.

Sincerely,

j.cole@krwa. org
rdinator

3251 Spring Hollow Avenue Bowling Green, KY 42104 Phone 270.843.2291 Fax 270.796-8623

www.krwa.org


